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L. Lee Thweatt

From: L. Lee Thweatt <lthweatt@terrythweatt.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2014 1:53 PM

To: 'dodigfrsc’

Subject: RE: DoD QIG FOIA Appeal FOIA-2014-00672

Thank you for your response. The 20 day deadline (exclusive of weekends and holidays) for a decision has expired, yes?
| understand you are busy, but please advise as to your expected completion date for the administrative appeal.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

L. Lee Thweatt

One Greenway Plaza, Suite 100
Houston, Texas 77046

(713) 600-4710 office

(713) 600-4706 fax

Website: http://TerryThweatt.com
Blog: http://offshoreinjurylawblog.com

From: dodigfrsc [mailto:dodigfrsc@DODIG.MIL]
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2014 12:42 PM

To: lthweatt@terrythweatt.com

Subject: DoD OIG FOIA Appeal FOIA-2014-00672

Dear Mr. Thweatt,

This is an interim response to your September 5, 2014, letter appealing our response to your August 6, 2014, Freedom of
Information Act request. We received your appeal on September 8, 2014. We currently have an administrative
workload of 24 open appeal cases.

If you have any questions about your request, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Department of Defense Office of Inspector General DoD |G FOIA Requester Service Center Suite 17F18

4800 Mark Center Drive
Alexandria, VA 22350-1500
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This e-mail is from the Office of the Inspector General, Department of Defense, and may contain information that is
"Law Enforcement Sensitive" {LES} or "For Official Use Only" {FOUO} or otherwise subject to the Privacy Act and/or legal
and or other privileges that restrict release without appropriate legal authority.



